Dear Tsuut'ina Nation:

Out of respect for the Liu family we will be lowering the
flags at the Administration Building for the day. We would
like to extend our deepest condolences to Congbaio Liu
and his family. We feel the loss of a long time employee of
the Indian Oil and Gas Canada who has worked for
many years here on Tsuut'ina Nation.

We would like to send a special thanks to Tsuut'ina
Security Co, Tosguna, Property Management and the
Elders who has blessed the building to help
him make his final journey.

The Chief Joseph Big Plume Building will reopen
tomorrow for regular operations.
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